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Providing Safe Shelter to Homeless Families in our Community

We here at Hope at Miracle House (South County’s only family homeless shelter) are excited to announce our upcoming 
4th annual event, “Walkabout for Hope”.   

Hope at Miracle House is a Safe Shelter for Homeless Families in our Community.  We have given 5279 safe days and 
nights in our shelter in 2023.  (If you are wanting to read more about Hope at Miracle House, please see the pamphlet 
enclosed) 

Our fundraiser is called, “Walkabout for Hope”.  There will be pancake breakfast with silent auction items to bid on.  The 
community is invited to come have a great pancake breakfast and then walkabout to see all the great items the 
businesses have donated.   

As a member of our community, we would love to invite you to join us!  

This is where you and your business can help the homeless families in our community.  Would you please consider 
donating an item you choose for the silent auction fundraiser?  

A member of the board will be contacting you the week of 2.12.24 to see what you are willing to donate to this worthy 
cause.   You may contact us at programdirector0236@gmil.com or 720-676-6997 to pick up your donated item.   

Thank you so much for your support, and we hope to hear from you soon! 

Sincerely, Hope at Miracle House  

Mark Janzen, President	 	 	 Perla Guerrero, Director	Mary Ellen LeBlanc, Director 
Jacque Kerr Vice President 	 	 Donna Howard, Director	 Gwen Ceretto, Director	   
Veronica Esparsen, Secretary	 	 Sue Hubert, Director	 	 Jordan Dunn, Director 	   
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